
Church and John Streets Revitalisation 
Works notification 

The $8 million Church and John Streets Revitalisation Project, funded by the City of Salisbury in partnership 
with the Federal Government’s Local Roads and Community Infrastructure Program, will see the continued 
renewal of the City Centre, creating a sense of place which reflects Salisbury’s heart and identity. 

This project forms part of the City of Salisbury’s City Plan 2035, aligning with the Salisbury City Centre 
Renewal Strategy.  

Road Closures  

The completion of the road lighting network for John Street requires partial road closures from Monday 13 
February 2023 to Friday 17 February 2023, between 6am and 9am. Works on the project’s other light poles 
will continue until 4pm under traffic control with some carparks closed on a rolling basis.  

Laneway Closures  

As part of the Church and John Streets Revitalisation Project, the Sexton Laneway and Judd Laneway will be 
temporary closed to pedestrians to facilitate the construction of new landscaping treatments. Old paving 
and seating will be removed, making way for new paving, landscaping, seating and lighting. Pedestrian 
detour signage will be used to assist with continued wayfinding between the City’s carparks to the City 
Centre.  

 

The anticipated pedestrian access closures are: 

• Sexton Laneway – Monday 13 February 2023 to Friday 3 March 2023 
• Judd Laneway – Monday 20 February 2023 to Friday 31 March 2023 

A small site compound will be temporarily reserved within both adjacent carparks to safely store and access 
construction materials to complete these works. 

Further information 

To make an enquiry or to register to receive email updates as the project progresses, please contact us: 
  

stratdev@salisbury.sa.gov.au   |   1300 539 552   |   www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/churchandjohnst 
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